
Queen Mary School – Mumbai 

Form 10 

 

Circular No: 1/2020-21        19
th

 March,2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

In view of the pandemic situation of COVID -19, the ICSE Council has postponed the examinations, 

scheduled from 19
th

 March 2020 till 30
th

 March 2020 indefinitely, till further notice is given regarding 

this matter. This has been done in the interest of the health and lives of our students. Kindly refrain 

from going outdoors and follow all the necessary precautions. Parents will be informed of the next 

steps in this matter as soon as we receive any further notifications or directives regarding this 

matter.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Stay blessed and stay safe. 

Ms. Grace Mathias 

 


